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Seneca Business is pleased to have two representatives, a faculty and a recent grad, for

Camp 2030.

Following the Seneca Business PRME Working Group announcement for grant of 1,500 USD

for two individuals, upon receipt of their application approval from Camp 2030, Cagla

Azizoglu-Aslan, recent Non-Profit & Social Sector Management (NPM) graduate (April 2022),

and Anitta Toma, professor in Sustainable Business field secured places in the Camp.

This event will be held from 12th to 18th of September, 2022 in New York during Global Goals

Week. It is expected that 250 of the world’s top young leaders between the age of 18 to 35

join the camp for ideating, innovating, and developing next-generation solutions to the SDGs.

The experience and takeaways will be submitted in form of visual reflections (video or

infographic) and shared through PRME WG channels.  

We wish Cagla and Anitta a fruitful, educational and impactful experience at Camp 2030.
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